
 

 

 

At our Board of Education meeting on April 22, 2019, the school board: 
 

 Swore in returning school board members Steve Schroeder, David Hoekstra and Caren 

Dietrich  

 Elected new officers: President - Steve Schroeder, Vice President - Tom Weber, Clerk - 

Carol Sue Albright, Treasurer - Dave Hoekstra, Governance Officer - Bryn Horton, 

Deputy Clerk - Marilyn Ruffin 

 Introduction and approval of new student school board rep - Quinn Williams 

 Recognition of Forensics team - State Qualifiers. Emily Flood gave her 2nd place 

speech from the state competition.  

 Presentation from Meadowview Elementary - The Top 5 highlights of the year 

 Presentation from SP4K - The Second Decade, Digging Deeper 

 Accepted and approved Operational Expectation 12 - Facilities.  

 Received an update on our 10 year Capital Budget Master Plan 

 Received an update on our Staff Wellness Committee and the activities they are 

involved in.  

 Approved changes in personnel including the hiring of the new Assistant Principal for 

Cardinal Heights and Principal for Patrick Marsh.  

 Approved a new policy on Staff Wellness 

 Approved the issuance of the 2019-2020 Individual Professional Educator Contracts.  

 Approved (with discussed changes) revisions to the Board Governance Policy 5: Board 

Committees.  

 Each board member gave updates on school meetings they have been to and school 

visits they have made as well as an committee updates for the various committees that 

they are on.  

 Bryn Horton gave a quick reminder that the last Joint Finance Committee hearing was 

on Wednesday April 24th in Green Bay and that there was still time to submit video and 

written testimony to the Joint Finance Committee on the Governor’s proposed budget. 

The board approved a resolution several months ago requesting that the state up their 

reimbursement for Special Education. 


